
 
 

11/11/2020 
 
 
Dear Principal 
 
The annual Year 7 and 8 Optimist and Open Skiff Sailing Regatta is being held this year on Thursday 
19th November 2020. We would welcome participation from your school. 
   
The regatta is being organised by the Kohimarama Yacht Club and will be sailed on the waters off 
Kohimarama Beach, Auckland. 
    
 The following forms are enclosed: 

1. Notice of Race (NOR) 
2. Official Entry Form 
3. The Official Consent Form (Please photocopy so that you retain one from each sailor) 

 
Traditionally there are two cups to be won.  If your School is unable to form a Team of three you 
may wish to make up a composite team with another school. Please note though a composite team 
is not eligible to win the regatta. 

 
The Notice of Race and the Entry Form cover the requirements that each sailor must comply with for 
the regatta. Please ensure the entry form is completed and given to the organiser at Kohimarama 
Yacht Club by 9.30am on 19th  November, 2020.  
 

If within your team you have teachers or parents who can assist on the water please have them 
make themselves known at the registration desk on the day, they should bring with them 
appropriate clothing. Entry fee is $25.00 per boat. 
     

We are look forward to seeing your Optimist team at this popular annual Year 7 and 8 Optimist 
Sailing Regatta Thursday 19th of November 2020 at Kohimarama Yacht Club, 80 Tamaki Drive. 
 
For further enquiries you can contact me on 021 842 639 
 
    
 Kind regards, 
 
 
 Andy Kensington 
 
 Commodore 
Kohimarama Yacht Club 
 
  
 


